
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Reschedule Notice 

Recruitment Test (OMR Based) 

Liaison Officer (Kashmir University) 
 

It is notified for information of all that the Recruitment Test (OMR Based) for the post 

of Liaison Officer which was scheduled to be held on 15-06-2024 (Saturday) at 11:00 

AM to 12:30 PM has been rescheduled and will now be held on 16-06-2024 

(Sunday) at 03:00 PM to 04:30 PM, however, the venue shall remain unchanged. 

The candidates can download their Admit Cards w.e.f. 07-06-2024 to 11-06-2024 

from the official website of the University of Kashmir www.kashmiruniversity.net by 

entering their Application Form No. and Date of Birth. For any query contact 

Directorate of Admissions & Competitive Examinations, University of Kashmir during 

office hours on working days only.   

                               Sd/-                                                                       
        (Prof. M Farooq Mir) 

          Director 
    (Directorate of Admissions & 
     Competitive Examinations)                                        

No F (L.O.-Rect.-Test) DACE/KU/24                                         
Dated:- 07-06-2024 
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